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Bee Friendly Food Alliance tops 240

We don't see many bees ying around in the winter, but we do see the fruits of their labor. Bees
pollinate many of the world’s most common crops—so when beekeepers in the U.S. reperted los
ing 33 percent of their honeybee colonies last year, it was clear that losing the bees would have a
devastating effect on our food supply.

Last year, Environment Minnesota and our national network launched the Bee Friendly Food Al
liance, a coalition of chefs, restaurant owners and others in the restaurant industry, to make their
voices heard to protect bees. After all, who knows better what we stand to lose without them? And
by the end of 2017, more than 240 leaders in the restaurant industry had joined us.

This fall, chefs appeared alongside our staff at media events across the country to shine a spotlight
on the Thanksgiving treats made possible by bees, including pumpkin pie, cranberry sauce and green
bean casserole. With your support, we’'ll continue our work to ban the pesticides that are killing bees.
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